The Voice of Good shephera

Church Phone: 859-746-9066

9066 Gunpowder Road, Florence, KY 41042
www.goodshepherdlutheranky.org

Reverend William Gauger — (217) 853-7689

Church Office Hours:

Church E-mail:gslc9066 @fuse.net

E-mail: BillGauger72@aol.com

Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

WELCOME GUESTS!

Our worship services are held Sunday
mornings at 8:30 and 11:00 a.m., with
Bible Study for both children and adults
at 9:45 a.m. Please introduce yourself to
our pastor and worship with us again.

FRIENDSHIP REGISTER

OUR NURSERY

Kindly pass the Record of Fellowship
down your row, signing your name.
Visitors please share your address and
number

phone

that

Our staffed nursery is located at the end
of the hall just outside the sanctuary.
We welcome all children under age 5
during the 11:00 a.m. service.

we  might

acknowledge your presence with us.

This Week at Good Shepherd February 215t — February 27, 2016

Sun. 21 Mon. 11
_ PEP
Voters’ Meeting |g.00 am— 4:00 pm
12:30 pm ’ ’
Pep Drama
6:00 pm
Confirmation
Class
6:00 pm

Tues. 23

Men'’s Bible
Breakfast
6:30 am

Home School
Art Class
12:30 pm

Wed. 24

PEP
8:00 - 4:00 pm

Whiz Kids-4:00
Lenten Dinner
6:15 pm
Lenten Service
7:00 pm

Choir — 8:00 pm

Thurs. 25

CC Home
School
Classes

9:00 — 3:00

Fri. 26 Sat. 27

Adult Inquiry Class
6:30 pm

2/21

2/24

Upcoming Events

Voters’ Meeting — Today at 12:30 p.m. A light lunch will be provided.

Lenten Services Continue — Wednesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. preceded by light dinners at 6:15 p.m.

Please sign up on the kitchen door to bring food for the dinners.

Save The Date

3/3

3/5

In-Reach Meeting — 7:00 p.m.

Ladies’ Luncheon — We will be having a ladies’ luncheon at the Grey Hound Tavern located at 2500 Dixie Hwy at

1:30 p.m. The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board above the water fountain. If you need transportation, please
contact Tammy Woolley or Regina Bremer and we can make arrangements to meet at church to carpool. We will
also be revealing Secret Sisters!

Pound-A-Thon - Please consider sponsoring our Youth by turning in a Pound-A-Thon pledge. Forms are available in the

Gathering Area.

Human Care Committee - The Good Shepherd Human Care Committee fund is very low. We used a large portion of human
care monies to complete our Christmas projects in 2015. Therefore, we will be doing a “special door collection” this morning to
replenish our fund. Please prayerfully consider a donation to assist. Thank you.

Human Care Need — Assistance is needed to help deliver a used refrigerator to a family in need. If you can assist, please call
the church office. A vehicle is available to use if needed.

Kroger Rewards program — | want to thank all of you that have signed up for the Kroger Community Rewards program.
THANK YOU for supporting this effort as this is our main fund raiser to send youth to the National Youth Gathering. If you have
not signed up or renewed for the year, please contact Jenn Ostermeier and | will be happy to get instructions to you.

Tuesdays
6:30 a.m.- Men’s Bible

Breakfast at IHOP
Colossians

Current Weekly Bible Studies

Sundays
9:45 a.m. — Sunday

School & Adult Bible
Study “The Great
Deceiver”

Sundays

9:45 a.m.—Women’s
study of Thessalonians
by Beth Moore in the
Duchow Room.


http://www.goodshepherdlutheranky.org/
mailto:BillGauger72@aol.com

Announcements

Ladies of Good Shepherd — Secret Sisters information and sign-up sheets are on the poster in the Gathering Area. If you
have any questions, please see Kim Leavens.

Prince of Peace Volunteer Day — Saturday, Feb. 20, 9:00 a.m. Volunteers are needed to clean up the Sanctuary in
preparation for the upcoming concert on Feb. 26™. Please RSVP www.poplcmscinci.org (513-266-6379) if you can help.

Bach-Fest — March 7, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. St. Paul Lutheran in Cincinnati presents the Seven Sundays of Lent with traditional
texts heard by J.S. Bach, plus Michael Hollman on their Baroque organ. An hors d’oeuvres reception follows.

Esther Study - If anyone has borrowed the Beth Moore “Esther” Study, please return it to the church office. Thank you.

Our Servants This Week Our Servants Next Week
8:30a.m. 11:00 a.m. 8:30 a.m. 11:00 a.m.
A Seth Bozarth Aleah Wozniak

colyte: Acolyte: Erik Vezina Trevor Arendall
Elder: Bernie Wesselman Glen Leavens Elder: Arne Almquist Ty Arendall
Comm. Assist: Rob Nielsen Comm. Assist: Reiner Kuhn Rusty Olson
Reader: Nancy Krenk Janice Wozniak Reader: Bill Shaw Mark Schmnitt
Greeters: Mac & Pam McAllister Linda Walton Greeters: Vince & Tammy Woolley Bruce & Regina Bremer|
Nursery: Need Volunteer Crystal O'Grady Nursery: Need a volunteer Kelly Dunn
Lead Usher: Bernie Wesselman Mark Aragon
Lead Usher: Barb Barvincak Mark Aragon Ushers: Marlis Norton Becky Aragon
Ushers: Andy Gawura Becky Aragon Mac McAllister Rusty Olson &
Tammy Vaughan Rusty Olson & Joe Dunn Joe Dunn
Flowers & Altar Care:  Lori Raap Altar Care: Sharon Almquist
Fellowship: Rachelle Wesselman Fellowship: Janice Wozniak
Refuse Duty: Andy Gawura Refuse Duty: Leroy Raap
Offering Counters: Kim Leavens Offering Counters: Kim Leavens

@Ministw: Andy Gawura Dave Schneider /Qund Ministry: Scott Holloway Leroy Raap /

Good Shepherd
Prayer Requests

Last Week

Attendance - 105
Please contact the church office at

gslco066@fuse.net if you have prayer Paul Stephan (father of Christine Reasoner), for GEN. FUND
requests. Unless requested otherwise, continued healing and strength YTD Thru Feb. 14, 2016
they will be listed for three weeks. .
y Danielle and Allison Brooks, daughter-in-law and Commitment - $33,775
Jeanne Brooks, suffering with pneumonia granddaughter of Lee & Jeanne Brooks, thanks to Received - $ 28,444
God for recovery from a car accident Deficit $5,331

Barb Brown

Bill Walton, awaiting test results.
Keith Henderson (Janice Wozniak’s brother)

waiting for test results.
g Altar Flowers

Stephen Kayara, having cancer treatments . ,
This week’s altar

Marian Kuehneman, ill and awaiting test flowers are given to

results the Glory of God by
Janice Wozniak in
honor of her
birthday.


http://www.poplcmscinci.org/
mailto:gslc9066@fuse.net

